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Welcome to the AGM 
The most important function of the Club is to ensure that we have a growing population of players who enjoy the game.
The Club had its best year ever in terms of turnout and income. Attendance at Club competitions was slightly up on last year, with Mondays and Fridays up 8%. Thursdays were down 5%.
ACCOMODATION.

We are truly blessed to have the use of this beautiful Clubhouse and the excellent service we receive.
The Management and staff of the St Francis Links make every effort to help us in all we do, and especially in our big events.
Our Club would be a shadow of what it is today without their support.!!
The St Francis Bay Golf Club have very kindly helped out and made their facilities available to us.
The Heritage Centre now has all our equipment safely stored.
EVENTS

Our major competitions, The Teams Tournament and the Charity Day, were both highly successful again.
The Teams had 26 tables, 2 down from the prior 2 years. 
We raised R 10 000 for our charity, NSRI. 
The JBay Club again pipped us to the post in the InterC, played over 3 match days.

CAPITAL EXPENSES

Jane will be happy to answer your queries on the financial side, but I will cover the capital expenditure of approx R 40 000.
This year’s major capital expenses were:
Cards & Boards, R 13 872,

Bridgemates(6), R 11 280,

Tables
      , R  6 100.

All assets have been listed and our Insurance has been reviewed to protect them.
COURSES

Judith conducted an update for TDs on the 2017 Laws of Duplicate Bridge.
THANKS

Our most grateful thanks go to 2 members for their contributions to the Club. 

Maureen Sands bridge school was again been booked out for all available sessions, and many more people are now able to enjoy the game. 
She and Jane organised a series of afternoons at the Heritage Centre to introduce her pupils to Duplicate Bridge, and the use of the equipment.

At the Tournament, Eileen was the Director as well as producing the delicious eats.  She also is running an evening class for players who work during the day. 
My special thanks go to my colleagues on the Committee who have put in so much to ensure your Club runs optimally. We have had a wonderful team in place and will truly miss the input of Jenny and John who are standing down.
My thanks to you all for your support.

Geoff
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